Elsen, Nikki
—

From: Zabrowski, Jack

Sent: Monday, October 21, 2019 11:06 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: FW: Property Transfer

Nikki,

Below is an email from Gary Harter giving the City of La Crosse Notice that he will be transferring property at 1133
Liberty Street to Immanuel Lutheran Church. He would obviously need to make this transfer at the La Crosse County
Register of Deeds, however | think he wants to make official notice to the City of La Crosse that he will be transferring
1133 Liberty Street.

Would | forward this notification to you as Clerk or another party?
Best Regards,

Jack

From: Gary Harter <garvh@harters.net>

Sent: Monday, October 14, 2019 1:35 PM

To: Zabrowski, Jack <zabrowskii@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Property Transfer

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
: sender and know the content is safe. ***

I would like to notify the City that | intend to give the property at 1133 Liberty St to Immanuel Lutheran Church. In my
conditional use permit it says | need to notify The City of any transfer-sale of this property, so please consider this your
notification of transfer of property at 1133 Liberty St.

If you need anything else please let me know.

Thanks and have a good day



Gary Harter
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